
Comment for planning application 21/00500/OUT
Application Number 21/00500/OUT

Location Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton

Proposal Erection of up to 43 new homes, access from Station Road and associated works including
attenuation pond

Case Officer Wayne Campbell  
 

Organisation
Name Lyn Usher

Address The Laurels,2 Bean Acre Road,Hook Norton,Banbury,OX15 5UA

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The village has had 3 new estates build in recent years and a two small ongoing
developments. The amount of traffic on our small narrow roads has increased considerably,
as have more cars parking in inappropriate places. This is exacerbated by large vehicles
carrying building supplies and the vehicles used by the construction workers. Even though it
will be on the edge of the village it will provide further pressure on our infrastructure. Hook
Norton has provided home to a number of people recently. I think we need to stop future
developments at this stage. There are a vast number of houses already being developed in
Cherwell providing plenty of housing and choice. They are better served by the position close
to Banbury, which has a well developed infrastructure, transport links and employment
opportunities. Lyn Usher Resident of Hook Norton
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